Report from Warwick Chamber of Trade 

This is just a snap shot of what Chamber of Trade has been doing recently:

Over the last 3 years we have been able to increase the profile and offerings of Warwick with the support and funding from Warwick Town Council as well as our members, working with a PR Agency EMPR. This has resulted in some great publicity both locally and nationally. 

During the Covid period we were also able to apply for grants for the recovery of town centres which helped promote tourism and staycations. Producing 2 town trails and a booklet ‘Life in Warwick’ for all residents. This is still available in the visitor centre. 

Membership is growing and our web site Buyin2Warwick is getting more hits as are our social media platforms. 

We are represented on the committee for Victorian Evening and are supporting WTC on their Coronation Event on May 6th as we did last year for The Queens Jubilee. 

The Chairman is also a co-opted member of WTC Eco and Tourism committee and also has regular meetings with the business sector of WCC. 

We send regular updates to our members and have recently responded on our members behalf to the consultation on the proposed work at St John’s. 

We will always represent any concerns our members may have especially on planning issues. 

We will be holding our annual AGM this May. 


Sue Butcher 
Chairman 
Warwick Chamber of Trade 

